
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
 
Overview 
 
Council is upgrading the Great North Walk 
track head at Thornleigh Oval. The Great 
North Walk is a very popular walking track for 
locals and tourists. The track head at 
Thornleigh Park has become degraded over 
many years of use and is beyond general 
maintenance activities. 

 
The upgrade works includes: 

• Removal of existing steps. 

• Installation of sandstone steps. 

• Installation of drainage swale. 
 
The upgrade works will be starting on 
Thursday 16th March and will be completed 
within 2 weeks (weather dependant). 
 
Working hours - Monday to Friday 7am-5pm. 
 
Please use detour track during the upgrade 
works. 
 
 
 
For enquiries contact  
Ty Suter on 9847 6758 or 
tsuter@hornsby.nsw.gov.au 
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Current condition of the Great North Walk track 
head at Thornleigh Oval. 

 

 

 
Example of sandstone steps to be installed. 
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Natural Resources Branch 
 
Hornsby Shire Council 
296 Peats Ferry Road, Hornsby 
PO Box 37, Hornsby NSW 1630 
 
Telephone 9847 6666 
8.30am – 5pm Mon-Fri 

 
hornsby.nsw.gov.au 
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